
 

 

 
 REF: CHEMFAB/SEC/2024 - 25                                   25th July 2024  
 

BSE Limited  
Corporate Relationship Department 
Phiroze Jeejeebhoy Towers, Dalal Street, 
Mumbai- 400 001. 

National Stock Exchange of India Limited 
The Manager, Listing Department 
“Exchange Plaza” Bandra - Kurla Complex, 
Bandra (E) Mumbai - 400 051 

BSE – Scrip Code: 541269 NSE Symbol: CHEMFAB 
 
 
Dear Sir/ Madam, 
 
Sub: Intimation under Regulation 30(4) of SEBI (Listing Obligations and Disclosure 
Requirements) Regulations, 2015. 
 
In pursuant to the provisions of Schedule III, Part – B, read with the Regulation 30 (4) of SEBI 
(LODR) Regulations 2015, and in continuation to our earlier announcement made on 
22nd February, 2024.  
 
The Company has commissioned the Third and Fourth lines and the “Consent to Operate” 
for the same has been received yesterday ie 24th July 2024. With this the operating capacity 
will increase from 6000 TPA to 14000 TPA.  
 
One of the lines is of higher capacity with capability to manufacture higher diameter pipes 
upto 630 mm pipes, thereby enhancing Company’s product range. 
  
Thanking You, 
 
Yours Faithfully, 
 
For CHEMFAB ALKALIS LIMITED 
 
 
 
B.Vignesh Ram 
Company Secretary & Compliance Officer  
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